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 Vladimir 

Mitrasinovic

OBJ2015/5681/P 21/01/2016  18:53:36 There is are no floor or building plans available with this application for review online. So, comments 

about the size and impact on neighbouring properties is not possible to asses fully. Nevertheless, 

current applicant already causes excessive noise with current 3 pet dogs she has and creating a "dog 

grooming salon" in this residential property and neighbourhood would inevitably increase noise level 

with new use of property. In addition, this garden is bordering properties with small children and 

impact of new use, assuming "dog grooming salon" would not be only for sole use of the owner, but for 

visitors and clients, would severely impact neighbourhood. In summary, council has to consider: 1) 

increase in noise from the new use and 2) impact of the new use on already difficult neighbouring 

relationship caused by just 3 pets. There is no place for "grooming salon" in the garden of residential 

property sharing the fence and walls from all 4 sides!

If we would be given the opportunity to review the building plans and documentation, we reserve to 

provide additional objecting comments.
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